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ml~ Ryan P. Taylorö Regulatory Director, NH~ 770 Elm Street, lstFloor
communications Manchester, NH 03101

November 1, 2013

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Tariff Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

Northland Telephone Company of Maine, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint Communications (“FairPoint”) is filing
for effect December 1, 2013 tariff changes consisting of:

MI PUC No. 1
Section Revision of Pages

9 8—10
100 1

Section Original of Pages
100 9-11

This filing grandfathers FairPoint’s Voice Advantage Bundles in NH PUC No. 1, Section 9 Pages 8
through 10. FairPoint proposes to grandfather its Voice Advantage Bundles for existing customers and
allow them to keep their existing services. FairPoint proposes to no longer offer new customers the
Voice Advantage Bundles service options. Existing customers are being notified in their November
2013 bills.

On July 17, 2013, FairPoint introduced for effect August 16, 2013, a new residential bundles service option
called Voice Advantage II. These bundles provide residential customers with the option of subscribing to
service packages that provide a dial tone access line, local usage, IntraLATA toll usage and InterLATA toll
usage for a single bundled rate. The grandfathering of Voice Advantage Bundles will have no impact on
FairPoint’s customers, as Voice Advantage II provides similar bundle calling options.

Please return the copy of this filing marked “Receipt” with your stamp of receipt.

Yours truly,

Ryan P. Taylor

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate


